
                                                                  

 

 

     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 

 
 

The 2015 WBSC World Men’s Softball Championship Host Committee, in conjunction 

with Softball Canada is pleased to announce a media conference introducing Canada’s final 

roster for the 2015 WBSC World Men’s Softball Championship  

 

You are invited to our media conference to announce this special event and all the 

details surrounding it.  

 

Wednesday June 3, 1:30pm in the Courtyard Room in the 

Saskatoon Inn  

 

Team Canada Head Coach John Stuart will be here for the announcement of the 17 players 

that will represent Canada at the WBSC World Men’s Softball Championship. From the 

Athlete pool of 20 he had chosen 7 and this weekend had a final look at the last 13 before 

making his final decision. 

 

Canada has rich tradition in men’s softball winning the second most world championship 

medals of any country. This year’s squad will be again be medal favorites in both 

competitions.   

 

For more information, please contact: 

Mark Loehndorf 

mloehndorf@shaw.ca 

3062411633 

3063841576 

mailto:mloehndorf@shaw.ca

